
Pastor                  Fr David Hogman 

    (frdhogman@gmail.com) 
 

Polish Pastor       Fr Paul Szczur, SDS 
 

Korean Pastor     Fr Philip Bae 
 

Parish Administrative Assistant/Secretary 

Katherene Newton 
 

Coordinator of Religious Education for  

Children - Miriam Podmoroff  

    (mirpod@yahoo.com) 

EUCHARISTIC CELEBRATIONS 
 

WEEKDAY MASS 

Adoration before Mass 

Tuesday—Friday 

 

1st Saturday of the month 

 

WEEKEND MASS 

Saturday        5:00 pm 

Sunday 

Sunday - Polish 

Sunday - Korean 

 

OTHER KOREAN MASS TIMES:   

Wednesday       7:30pm 

Thursday      10:30am 

Friday      10:30am 

1st Saturday of the month  10:30am 

 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturdays 

Or by appointment with Fr David 

 

 

8:00am till 8:55am 

9:00 am 

 

9:00am 

 

 

8:30 & 10:00 am  

12:30 pm  

3:00 pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

4:00pm - 4:45 pm 

For Sacraments of Baptism, Anointing and Visiting 
the Sick and Marriage, contact Fr. David. 
A minimum of six months notice prior to the 
marriage date is required. 

ADDRESS & CONTACT INFO 

SACRED HEART ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 

4040 Nelthorpe St, Victoria BC, V8X 2A1 

Phone: 250.479.1611     Fax: 250.479.9350 

Web  www.sacredheartvictoria.com 

E-mail sacredheartchurch@shaw.ca 
 

 

Office Hours Monday                   Closed 

       Tuesday - Friday      9:30am—3:00pm 
 

        Lunch          12:00nn-12:30pm 
 

 

Emergency Hospital Chaplain : 250-889 3761 



 

 

Second Sunday in Ordinary Time                                                            17 January 2016 

THIS WEEK IN THE PARISH 

“For the Lord takes delight in you , and your land will have its wedding.” 

First Reading:  Isaiah 62.1-5 

“The bridegroom will rejoice over the bride.” 

Responsorial Psalm: 

Declare the marvellous works of the Lord among all the peoples. 

Second Reading:  1 Corinthians 12.4-11 
“One and the same Spirit allots these gifts to each one individually just as the Spirit chooses.” 

Gospel:  John 2.1-12 
“Jesus did the first of his signs in Cana of Galilee”. 

Prayers for those who are ill. 

Daphne Dalsin, Vicky Dziekan, Bettee Giles; Edmee Kearney, Ana Libarios, Ben Perri and Barbara Rowley. 

Prayers for the deceased.  Walter Halusiak, John Hayes and Edward Tosczak. 

If there are members of your family or friends who are ill or have recently died, and for whom you wish prayers, 
please contact the Parish office to provide their names. 

First Friday All Day Adoration 
 

Our All Day Adoration will be on:- 
Friday, February 5th after the 9:00am Mass 
 

Benediction is at 3:00pm. 
—————————————————————————- 

1st Saturday of the Month Mass 
 

There will be Mass Celebration on Sat, Feb 6 at 9:00am. 
—————————————————————————- 

Week of Prayer for Christian Unity 
 

You are invited to attend two services to mark the 
beginning and end of the Week of Prayer for Christian 
Unity.  
The first, to mark the beginning of the week of prayer, will 
be at Christ Church Cathedral on Sun, Jan 17 at 4:30pm 
with Bishop Gary Gordon as the speaker.  
 

The second service, will be at St Andrew’s Cathedral on 
Sun, Jan 24 beginning at 3:00pm and will include a 
reception. Speaker will be Bishop Logan. 
—————————————————————————- 

Mass at St. Andrew's Cathedral 
 

There will be a closing celebration for the Year of 
Consecrated Life on Mon, Feb 1 at 3:00pm.  

Join us for this celebration of Religious Life on Vancouver 
Island. All are welcome. 
—————————————————————————- 

Catechist Workshop 
 

The Diocese of Victoria is inviting all catechists to attend 
one of two Catechist Workshops being offered on the 
Island. This workshop is an opportunity for Diocesan 
Catechists to support each other, reflect on our ministry 
and further learn practical strategies and methods in 
forming Disciples of Jesus. There will be an opportunity to 
share lessons, strategies and resources among 
colleagues. 
 

Workshops are offered on Jan 30 at St. Peter’s Parish in 
Nanaimo and Mar 5 at St. Joseph the Worker Parish in 
Victoria from 9:00am to 1:00pm. 
Please register online by following the links on the 
Diocesan Website http://www.rcdvictoria.org/ or by 
contacting Jim O’Reilly jeoreilly@rcdvictoria.org. 
—————————————————————————- 

Ministers of Hospitality 
 

Help us make our parish a welcoming home! 
 

We invite parishioners with a pleasant disposition and a 
spirit of service to consider ushering at any of our Masses 
welcoming the people into our doors. If you have first aid 

LITURGY, THE SACRAMENTS, PRAYER AND THE WORD OF GOD 
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 Monday 18th January Exercise with Beryl 
Led by the Spirit 

Parish Hall 
Pope John Hall 

1:00pm 
7:15pm 

Tuesday 19th January Bible TimeLine Study Parish Hall 7:00pm 

Wednesday 20th January Knights of Columbus Gen Meeting Parish Hall 7:00pm 

Thursday 21st January Exercise with Beryl Parish Hall 9:45am 

Friday 22nd January Christian Meditation Parish Hall 9:30am 



 

 

or experience in Emergency Preparedness, it will be an 
asset. 
 

We invite you to contact the parish office at 250-479 1611 
if you have any questions . Thank you. 

St Joseph the Worker Parish 

Women of Faith Breakfast 
 

“How God Heals and How We Can Help.” 
 

Sat, Jan 23rd from 8:00am to 10:00am at the Horseshoe 
Club, 620 Kenneth St. Cost is $10. 
Registration can be completed online at http://goo.gl/
forms/YZBsVBByrz.  
 

Guest speaker will be Dr. Nancy Reeve. 

Development and Peace Winter Meeting 
 

Our D&P Winter meeting will be held on Saturday Jan. 16 
at St. Mary's Church, Ladysmith. Everyone welcome. 
 

It will begin at 9:30am and run until 3:30pm. 
Our animator, Katrina Laquian, will lead our Share Lent 
workshop on the theme “Create a Climate of Change”. 
—————————————————————————- 

Bishop's Gala Dinner  Request for volunteers 
 

Dear Members of the Association of Catholic Leaders 
Happy New Year. 
I hope your Christmas was one filled with the peace of 
Jesus Christ. 
As we begin a new year, we are in the process of putting 
together a committee to help put together our first ever 
Bishop's Gala Dinner. 
This is no small task. We are hoping to raise a significant 
amount of funds to support the bringing of two Religious 
Sisters to work with the community of Ahousat on the 
west coast of the island. 
In order to make this event successful, this cannot be a 
one man operation. Rather, we need the help of people 
from many parishes to make this a success. 
 

While we will be looking in the near future for a more 
extensive list of volunteers, I am in the process of forming 
our Gala committee. Specifically, I am looking for people 
outside of the Cathedral parish, as we want to make this 
as much of a diocesan event as possible. 
 

The committee members we are still searching for are as 
follows: 
 

Auction: In charge of both the live and silent auction, 
and helping gather items from different parishes. 
 

Bar and Catering: Liaison with caterer, a drink menu 
 

Promotions: getting the word out to all parish, getting 
people in each parish to help promote and sell tickets. 
 

We already have Event Organizer, Finances, and 
Decorations covered. 
 

If you feel that you are able to help out with one of these 
three areas and are not a member of the Cathedral 
parish, please contact me at your earliest convenience 
and tell me why you believe you would be the right 
person for one of these positions. We would like to have 
our first meeting as soon as possible.  
 

Thank you for your consideration and I look forward to 
hearing from prospective committee members. 
in Christ—Father Harrison 
 

Please respond to Father Harrison via email at 
harrisonayre@gmail.com if you are interested in 
volunteering. 

Youth Group  Camp Homewood Retreat 

“How Great is our God!” 
 

Calling ALL youth, Grades 7-12 for an action packed fun 
& faith filled weekend with Danny Brock. 
 

Feb 5 to 7, 2016 at Camp Homewood on Quadra Island. 
Fee: $150 includes all food, accommodation & activities) 

St. Joseph’s Elementary School 

Kindergarten Registration is open for 2016-17  
 

There are 40 spots available, with 22 already enrolled. 
Please contact the office at 250-479-1232 for more info, 
or visit our website at stjosephschool.ca for an application 
form. 
 

Feb 15 – 19 is Catholic Schools Week for all Catholic 
schools on the Island and across the province. It is a 
week to celebrate the unique character of our Catholic 
schools, which are crucial institutions in passing on the 
faith to the next generation of Catholic children. Please 
join us at St. Joseph’s Elementary School for our Catholic 
Schools Week Open House on Mon, Feb 15, from 4:00-
6:00. Come and see what Catholic education is all about! 
—————————————————————————- 

CWL 
 

CWL annual membership fees of $35 are now due. 
Please drop off at the Parish Office or in the collection 
basket marked "CWL Membership". 
 

Interested in membership? Please contact Lidia Moodie 
at lidiamoodie@gmail.com or 250-479-6495. 
January. 

Thank you 
DONATION TOTALS 

9th & 10th January 2016 

Envelopes/Loose  $3,443.25 

PAD    $   681.75 

Other Revenue  $   350.00 

Total    $4,475.00 

YOUTH AND YOUNG ADULTS 

PARISH OUTREACH, SOCIAL JUSTICE AND ECUMENISM 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION AND VOCATIONS 

MARRIAGE, FAMILY LIFE, AND THE SANCITY OF HUMAN LIFE 

http://goo.gl/forms/YZBsVBByrz
http://goo.gl/forms/YZBsVBByrz


 

 

PARISH MINISTRIES 

ADVERTISING 

PARISH PASTORAL 
COUNCIL 2015 / 2016 
Stan Dzbik   Chairperson 
Marilyn Turner  Outreach 
Catherine Minvielle Adult Religious Ed 
Richard Byeon 
Vincenza Cameron 
Richard Pardo-Figueroa 
Gilbert Santos 
Angela Spencer 

These businesses support our Parish through their advertising- Please support them! 

PARISH MINISTRIES/GROUPS 
 

 

Altar Servers   Mary-Ellen Ross  658-4112 
Attic Treasures     Jim Haffey   389 0440 
     Pat Tonkin   721-0293 
Bazaar    Rita Kelly   598 9558 
Bereavement Support  David MacIntyre  383 9955 
Christian Meditation  Margie Noonan  388-3173 
Clothing Sale   Mary Bennett  477-5145 
Craft Group    Elizabeth Olcen   477-8115 
C.W.L.    Lidia Moodie  479-6495 
Eucharistic Ministers  Robert / Helen Payne 370-0241 
Finance Chairperson  Robert Payne  370 0241 
Knights of Columbus  Greg Churchill  812-4248 
Led By The Spirit Group David MacIntyre  383-9955 
Music Coordinator  Rafael Oei   383-1523 
Pastoral Care Ministry  Hilda Rosales     778 432-0709 
Prayer Line    Pamela Blakeslee  477-0579 
Pro-Life Ministry   Rocio King   744-2802 
Proclaimers   Catherine Minvielle 294-4923 
Raffle Coordinators  Walt Ryan    658-5044 
       
        
RCIA     Vincenza Cameron 479-6488 
Responsible Ministry Coord Isme Liem   479-1611 
Social Justice/Dev & Peace Margie Noonan  388-3173 
St. Vincent de Paul  Georgina Short  727-2615 
Ushers    Zeudy Villar-Vega  920-0220 
Youth Ministry    Sandy Bourbeau   881-0140
     (email at san.beau@gmail.com) 

Sands Funeral Chapel of Victoria 
For information on funerals and pre-planning, 

please contact Knight of Columbus, Nolan Adam  

250.388-5155 or nadam@arbormemorial.com 

“Celebrating life since 1912” 


